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VIA EMAIL November 2, 2020 
 

 
TO : Harris, J. Levey, Member, Traffic Subcommittee, Pacific Division Community 
         Police Advisory Board, harrisjl@webtv.net 
 
   
Cc: Councilmember Mike Bonin, councilmember.bonin@lacity.org 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Levey, 
 
At its March 10, 2020 meeting, the Mar Vista Community Council passed the 
following by a vote of five ayes, 4 noes, and two abstentions: 
 
It is the current position of the Mar Vista Community Council that it has withdrawn 
its support for the Great Streets Venice Blvd Project. 
 
Please consider this as you move forward in your discussions, 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

 
 
Elliot Hanna, Chairman 
Mar Vista Community Council 
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